
  
 
 

Ross R. Fulton 
Senior Counsel 

8330 Century Park Court, CP32D 
San Diego, CA 92123 

Tel: 858-654-1861 
Fax: 619-699-5027 
rfulton@sdge.com 

 

 
July 30, 2021 

The Hon. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20426 

Re: San Diego Gas & Electric Company, Docket No. ER21-2540-000, Errata to 
the Transmittal Letter 

Dear Secretary Bose: 

 On July 29, 2021, in Docket No. ER21-2540, SDG&E submitted proposed revisions to 
Appendix VII and Appendix IX of its Transmission Owner (TO) Tariff. Due to administrative 
oversight in describing the proposed tariff revisions SDG&E is submitting this errata to the 
transmittal letter.  
 
 The first sentence of the second paragraph incorrectly says, “The Appendix VII proposed 
revision expands eligibility for the Vehicle Grid Integration Rate…” The correct description is 
“The first proposed revision expands eligibility for the Vehicle Grid Integration Rate…” 
 
 The second sentence of the second paragraph incorrectly says, “The Appendix IX 
proposed revision adds a new sub-class of the Medium & Large Commercial/Industrial (“M&L 
C/I”) class….” The correct description is “The second proposed revision adds a new sub-class of 
the Medium & Large Commercial/Industrial (“M&L C/I”) class….” 
 
 The changes provided above have no bearing on the tariff records. The proposed tariff 
changes are correct and there are no changes to the tariff or other documents submitted in this 
filing. 
 
 Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
/s/ Ross R. Fulton  
Ross R. Fulton 
Attorney For 
SAN DIEGO GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY


